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October 1 2008: All pre-1989 trucks are banned from entering the Port 

 

January 1, 2010: 1989-1993 trucks are banned from entering the Port 

 

January 1, 2012: All trucks that do not meet the 2007 Federal Clean Truck Emissions 

Standards are banned from entering the Port 

 

October 1, 2018: All new trucks registering in the CTP must be model year 2014 or newer 

 

January 1, 2023: All pre-2010 trucks are banned from use in California per the California 

Air Resources Board Truck and Bus Regulation 
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